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   To Whom It May Concern:
 
 
     In regards to the Columbia River Crossing I have 2 important issues, the first is that we do indeed need to either supplement 
the current bridge for vehicular traffic, or build a new one and the second is that the public MUST be made aware of the cost of 
a light rail line addition to this crossing to downtown Vancouver, as well as the cost to take light rail throughout western Clark 
County.  When I say costs, I mean financial costs, safety costs, criminal costs, accidental costs, annual upkeep costs.
 

 
I Get it Done!
 

Brian J. Rohan
 

 
RE/MAX equity group
Tech Center office
360-624-1598 (cell)
360-450-2248 (fax)
Brian@BrianRohan.com
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